
Dear Lion class and families, 

 

We just wanted to say that we are thinking of each and every one of you in these strange times. 

We hope that you and all of your families are safe and well and that you are looking after each 

other. Access the home learning and the other websites and apps where you can find more 

activities that make learning fun. Stay as active as you can. Make sure that you are trying really 

hard for your parents and whoever is looking after you and take the opportunity to learn things 

from them that you might not learn at school. 

 

We miss you all and am looking forward to seeing you all again hopefully soon. 

 

Love from Mrs Hursthouse and Mrs Brear xxx 

 

Ps Keep washing your hands and singing those songs too.  
 


